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Department of Health fixing technical issues  
with vaccine dashboard.  

 

SANTA FE - The New Mexico Department of Health reports technical issues 
preventing the update of the state vaccination dashboard. The Department of 
Health is actively working to fix them as soon as possible. We thank everyone for 
their patience as we make progress to restore dashboard updates.  
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